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Reminder – PSA Ombudsman Working at Home survey 
The PSA wants to hear your views on your experience working from home. We want to understand your 
experience of the Working at Home policy in your area of the office.  

Please complete the PSA Ombudsman NSW Working at Home Survey. It is anonymous, and will take a few 
minutes. 

You can complete the survey HERE.  

Your views will inform future discussions and help us advocate for PSA members. 

We encourage PSA members to share the survey among your colleagues. We want all Ombudsman NSW 
employees to know the PSA is your union – we are here to represent your interests. 

Questions?  

Contact your excellent PSA Delegates Mathew Bright mbright@ombo.nsw.gov.au; Andrew Harding 
aharding@ombo.nsw.gov.au; Chris Rodd crodd@ombo.nsw.gov.au or your PSA Organiser Davis Murphy 
dmurphy@psa.asn.au.  

 

The PSA is your union – you can join the PSA at www.psa.asn.au.  
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